
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the JEA Finance & Audit Committee will meet on Thursday, 
February 5, 2015, starting at 8:00 AM on the 8th Floor of the JEA Tower, located at 
21 West Church St, Jacksonville, Florida. The purpose of this meeting is for review 
and consideration of the Interlocal Agreement, with its proposed Charter amendments, 
and for authorization for staff to submit the Agreement to the City Council. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend. 
 
Please contact Melissa Charleroy at 665-7313 or Jeanne Ryan at 665-5818 if you need 
additional information.   
 
 

 

 


